FOSTERING HOPE

Equipping foster youth & families to thrive!

Here are ways you can become a partner in our work:
Pray intentionally with our Fostering Hope Prayer Cards
Give at ffmc.org/give - select “Set Free/Fostering Hope”
Donate gently used furniture & home goods at updated
content
Give needed items from our Amazon Wishlist at updated
content
Shop from the monthly list provided at FFMC
Volunteer at our 3rd Tuesday Foster Family Support
Group - email hannah@ffmc.org
Volunteer to help with inventory in our Supply Room -
email fosteringhopeseattle@gmail.com

GLOBAL & LOCAL MISSIONS

FFMC has a strong commitment to support

our global and local partners through our

prayers and financial giving. Learn about world
missions prayer needs at www.fmwm.org/pray.
Support our partners by selecting “Global Missions” or
“Local Missions” when you give. We have the

amazing opportunity to experience the blessing

of partnership in their holistic ministries, both in

our city and around the world. Find a list of our mission
partners on our website at ffmc.org/partners

TITHES

You can help Love, Connect, and Serve at
FFMC safely and securely by giving online
(Credit Card/Apple Pay/Google Pay):
FFMC.org/give

or through the FFMC App

Checks can be mailed to:
3200 3rd Ave. W.
Seattle, WA 98119
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WELCOME REV. DR. BRIAN LUGIOYO

Rev. Dr. Brian Lugioyo is our guest preacher today. He is the Dean
of the Seminary and School of Theology and Professor of Theology
and Ethics at Seattle Pacific University as well as an elder in the
Free Methodist Church.

OPEN HOUSE AND SUNDAY CAFE

Following worship today, January 21, you are invited to a special
open house in the Fostering Hope Supply Room and to the FFMC
Library on the 4th floor to enjoy treats at the Sunday Cafe.

FAMILY VALENTINE’S DAY DANCE

NQACC and FFMC families are invited to our Family Valentine's Day
Dance being held on February 2nd at 5:30pm in the Fine Center. Join
us for dancing, pizza, card crafting, and more!

If you are interested in volunteering for this event, please contact
hannah@ffmc.org

WEEKLY E-NEWSLETTER

Would you like to receive our weekly e-newsletter? Please go to

ffmc.org, scroll to the bottom, and click “First Things First” to sign up.

LIVE STREAMING ACCESS

Please use FFMC’s Facebook page, YouTube channel, FFMC.org, or
the FFMC app to find our weekly live stream or recorded services
and sermons (no account needed).

CONNECT WITH FFMC

Check out our Website at: FFMC.org

o Slgn up for our Newsletter at: FFMC.org/Newsletter

o Find us by searching FFMC on the App Store,
Google Play Store, Facebook & Instagram

o We also offer a blog at FFMC.org/blog and a podcast at
FFMC.org/Podcast

+ Need "assisted listening” during the worship service? Check
with a greeter in the foyer to borrow a listening device

KIDS CAMP

Kids Camp exists to empower spiritual formation and community in
our children (nursery - 5th grade) by teaching them who God is,
encouraging them to follow Jesus, to love God, and to love people.
Kids Camp and the nursery are open during the 10 a.m. service.
Please check in at the Kids Camp entrance, greeters are happy to
offer directions. Children must be picked up in Kids Camp by a
parent or guardian at the time of release.

For more information about Kids Camp or volunteer inquiries please
contact Hannah@ffmc.org

YOUTH MINISTRY

FFMC Youth meets every Wednesday from 7pm-8:30pm. If you are
in middle school or high school, join us for fun, games, and time to
grow deeper with Jesus. For more information, please contact
jayde@ffmc.org.

JOIN A SMALL GROUP

FFMC ConneXt Groups Open to New People

FFMC’s small group ministry is called “ConneXt.” Groups usually
meet weekly or every other week for an hour. We currently have
four groups meeting together and three of those groups have
openings to join in. Here are the groups which have openings:

+ Sundays, 11:30 am. - Led by Lauri Sweeney
e Sundays, 3:30 p.m. - Led by Rev. Ségbégnon M. Ghnonhossou
¢ Tuesdays, 7:30 a.m. - Led by Stan Diddams

Please contact the church office if you would like to know more
about how to get started by emailing office@ffmc.org.

PASTOR CRAIG’S MEDICAL LEAVE

While Pastor Craig is out on medical leave, FFMC is blessed to hear
dynamic preaching each Sunday. This Sunday we will hear Rev. Dr.
Brian Lugioyo.




